
City of Casa Grande Police Department 

         373 E. Val Vista Blvd. Casa Grande, AZ 85122  (520) 421-8700 * Fax (520) 836-8081   

                 

                                     2024 CAPP PRESENTATIONS 

The CAPP (Children Are Priceless Passengers) program is a partnership between the Casa Grande 

Police Department and the Governor’s Office of Highway Safety addressing issues of education, 

enforcement, and public awareness of the Arizona child safety seat and seat belt use laws.   

     

Classes are held on the LAST Saturday of the month, unless noted by *.  Please call 520-421-8711 ext   

6061 to reserve a seat in class.         

       January 27  July 27                  

February 24  August 31 

March 30  

April 27  

September 28 

October 26  

May 25  November 23 *  

June 29  December 21 *   

  

English classes are held 10-12 am.  Classes in Spanish are held 12-2pm  NO LATE PARTICIPANTS  

ACCEPTED!  All classes are held at the Casa Grande Police Department located at 373 E. Val Vista 

Boulevard in Casa Grande.  The classes are taught by certified Child Passenger Safety Technicians.      

• To reserve a place in the class please call 520-421-8711 ext 6061 or leave a message at 520-421-8711    

ext 6900  

• The fee is $35 for EACH citation (money order only)   

• You must bring the child’s safety seat or booster seat to class     

• No children allowed in class    

• MUST bring your citation AND driver’s license      

For more information or directions contact Police Aide Rachel Pitman with the Casa Grande Police 

Department at 520-421-8711 ext 6061. Officer Espino may also be contacted by voicemail only at 

520421-8711 ext 7030.   

Para informacion en Español deje un mensaje para el Oficial Espino al numero 520-421-8711 ext 7030.   


